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SAN DIEGO. CALIFOANIA 92138
(714)455 3000

September 30, 1980

Mr. John A. Gilray
Quality Assurance Branch
Division of Project Management 1

United States Nuclear
Regulatory Commission

Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear John:

The attached changes to the General Atomic Company Quality
Assurance Manual are forwarded to assure that the controlled
Manual assigned to you is current.

Please sign and return the attached EDP card to indicate
receipt.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

s a

F. D. Carpenter, Manager.

Quality Systems Department
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